Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Iraq approaches sustainable stability
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In the host of Al-Shirsh clans, Basrah, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National
Movement, met several sheiks and dignitaries of northern Basrah in the guest place of Sheik Ali
Al-Shalal on 6/5/2023, and discussed with them the general affairs and the situation in Basrah
and northern Basrah in particular. His Eminence recalled the historical relation he shares with
the clans of northern Basrah, and the Al-Shirsh clans in particular in the era of fighting
dictatorship and terrorism and building the new Iraq.

H.E. illustrated the positives of the current stage and affirmed that Iraq is approaching a
state of sustainable stability, holding everyone the responsibility to preserve the gained
achievements, spread them, and abandon the language of negative generalization.

H.E. called to support investment, protect investors, and provide a safe environment for it, as
well as reasoning and the way clans solve disputes and abandon the language of violence and
excessive force. H.E. also called to turn the gun muzzles towards enemies, indicating the

positive image that the 25th Gulf Cup presented of Iraq and Basrah.



